
NINER UNIVERSITY ELEMENTARY EMPLOYEES 

Unless specified otherwise in Niner University Elementary (NUE) policies, NUE 

employees are considered employees of the University of North Carolina at Charlotte 

(University) and subject to applicable personnel policies.   

Relevant policies can be found in Chapter 100 of the University Policies on the Office of 

Legal Affairs website (https://legal.charlotte.edu/policies/chapter-100) and in the 

Personnel Information Memorandums (PIMs) on the Human Resources website 

(https://hr.charlotte.edu/policies-and-procedures/university-policies-and-pims/pims).  

 

History: 
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